Town of Princeton Princeton Parks and Recreation November 5, 2018 - 7:00 / Town Hall Annex

Submitted by N. Fitzgerald

Attendees

Kelton Burbank Nannette Fitzgerald Phil Gransewicz - no Hollie Lucht Emily Nicasio

Director Updates

- Gibbs Little League offered to split cost of renovation to TPS Hero's field. P&R would be responsible for \$1700.00 no action taken on this, deferred to next month
- Any needed repairs to Nedham Field House would not be included in request for funds to town for field maintenance.
- P&R discussed possible renovations to field house to include vending machines for example drinks and water.
- Hollie will work on assembling cost/revenue from previous three years so P&R could estimate budget needed for future planning.

Financials

- P&R after school program fees changed from 15% to \$10.00 beginning January 1, 2019 – Approved by P&R
- Gatsby bill due
- Winterized field house \$200.00
- Ed Sweeney has offered to set up the ice rink again this year, request approximately \$500.00 for liner. No action taken on this.

New Business

• P&R discussed using a survey system like Survey Monkey to solicit expectations of P&R from town residents.

Next Meeting

December 3, 2018